
Gary Chen 
Director, Safety & Infrastructre 

gary.chen@sce.com 
 

May 15, 2023 
 

Lucy Morgans 
Program Manager, Electric Safety Policy Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
SUBJECT: Request to Change Deadline for Reply Comments for Large IOU WMPs 
 
Dear Program Manager Morgans: 

The deadline for reply comments on large IOU Wildfire Mitigation Plans (WMPs) is currently 
scheduled for Monday, June 5. This follows the deadline for initial comments on Friday, May 26. 

In consideration of the Memorial Day holiday on Monday, May 29, SCE respectfully requests 
that the deadline for reply comments be advanced by one day, to June 6. 

SCE appreciates the opportunity to submit this suggestion. If you have questions, or require 
additional information, please contact me at gary.chen@sce.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
//s// 
Gary Chen 
Director, Safety & Infrastructure 
gary.chen@sce.com 


